
Regular Park Board Meeting  

Monday, October 22, 2019 

CHAIR’S 

REPORT 

 

 



October 4: Gerry Massing Room Dedication 

Dunbar Community Centre 

Vice Chair Demers spoke at the Gerry Massing room dedication where he was joined by  

Chair Mackinnon and Commissioner Coupar. Gerry, who passed away last year,  

was a long time volunteer at Kerrisdale and Dunbar community centre associations. 



October 16: VanDusen Glow in the Garden 

VanDusen Botanical Garden 

Chair Mackinnon spoke at the media launch of VanDusen Glow in the Garden .  

The event runs every evening until October 27.  



October 18: Tiki Night at Bloedel 

VanDusen Botanical Garden 

Chair Mackinnon and Commissioners Barker, Coupar, Demers, Dumont, and Irwin 

attended the gala kick-off event hosted by VBGA.  
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